LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 27, 2023

TO: Honorable Jeff Leach, Chair, House Committee on Judiciary & Civil Jurisprudence

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2266 by Leach (Relating to judicial review of certain local laws applicable to state license
holders.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow certain state license holders to bring an action in district court against municipalities that
impose regulations on the occupation or business activity of the license holder that are more stringent than the
associated requirements under state law.

Local Government Impact

The bill could have a fiscal impact on municipalities that regulate certain state license holders to the extent that
municipalities are open to lawsuits challenging the regulations and to the extent that injunctions against the
regulations prohibit the collection of associated fees and fines.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 452 Department of Licensing and
Regulation
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